
From: Katherine Gerrits <nkamj3@gmail.com> 
Date: August 18, 2022 at 4:18:33 PM CDT 
To: cityplancommission <cityplancommission@milwaukee.gov> 
Subject: In support of File Number 220401 

  

Hello,  
 
We, my husband and I, reside at 2623 N Lake Dr Milwaukee. We are in support of the St. Marks Church 
and Hackett Apartments project. We think it will benefit the neighborhood by adding accessible housing, 
more parking and architecture fitting to the area. 
 
The current addition on St Marks church does not fit with the church or the neighborhood. The 
proposed addition looks well thought out and appropriate. An apartment building will fit in with the 
buildings on the surrounding streets.  
 
We are all for this project and hope it is approved. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Katherine and Nick Gerrits 
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